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April 1, 2005
Dear Friends and Family,

I am writing to share some exciting news with you.  I have been accepted to attend the Congressional Student Leadership Conference in Washington D.C. this summer.  The conference I will be attending is the Intelligence, Diplomacy & National Security Conference at Gallaudet University, June 17th-26th.  

The CSLC is an invitational leadership conference for our world’s most promising and outstanding high school students.  Top students from across the United States and internationally are selected based on academic record, extracurricular activities and community involvement.  This will be a life changing experience that will help me develop important leadership skills that will assist me in high school, college and beyond.

At this conference I will meet intelligence officers, diplomats, military leaders and policy makers and learn about the complex issues facing our world today. I will also get a firsthand look at the ways in which governments gather and use intelligence to create national security protocols and form diplomatic strategies .We will discuss and debate the sensitivities of intelligence issues, foreign relations and national security and explore the roles of domestic and international organizations in intelligence gathering, diplomacy and both national and global security. I’ll learn how agencies such as the National Security Agency, Defense Intelligence Agency, Department of Homeland Security, FBI, CIA, and Secret Service operate. Last year’s students met with an incredible group of global leaders including:  President George W. Bush, Secretary of Defense Donald Rumsfeld and General Tommy Franks just to name a few.
My total cost to attend the Conference will be $2450.  On Sunday, April 10th we will be serving a dinner at our church in Coulee City to raise funds for my trip.  If you are not able to attend the dinner but would like to help sponsor my participation in the Conference please make a check payable to LeadAmerica, and indicate my name on the memo line.  I have enclosed an envelope so that you can return the check to me.  I will include it with the rest of my tuition.  I appreciate your support and would be happy to answer any question you might have, feel free to call me at (509) 639-2520.  You can also visit the website at www.lead-america.org for complete information about this organization.
Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Spencer
